Kuether-Steele, Molly

From: Bauman, Robert

Sent: Friday, July 27, 2018 6:28 AM

To: James Leissner; Kuether-Steele, Molly

Subject: RE: Dear Alderman Bauman

Thank you.

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

From: James Leissner

Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 3:25 PM

To: Bauman, Robert

Subject: Dear Alderman Bauman

We appreciate your position and efforts to ban the Bird Scooters from Milwaukee. We have nearly been hit twice while walking our dog on the sidewalks outside of our 3rd Ward condo by Bird riders that expect us to get out of their way. Very frustrating and changing our neighborhood for the worse. We urge you to continue forward with your efforts on this. Thank you.